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OUR SCHOOL VISION and WE NEVER STOP LEARNING 
 

Our school vision is an excellent one and was certainly in action on the recent school camps. Following are two excellent 
ŜȄŀƳǇƭŜǎ ƻŦ ΧΦōŜƛƴƎ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎŦǳƭ ƭŜŀǊƴŜǊǎ ŦƻǊ ƭƛŦŜΦ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On camp our children completed a half hour SOLO where they sat in the bush by themselves and experienced how that felt. During that 
time some just sat, others drew and others wrote. One of our Board members and camp parents (Dean Russell) participated and amazed 
ƘƛƳǎŜƭŦ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ƻǳǘŎƻƳŜΦ 5Ŝŀƴ ŀŘƳƛǘǘŜŘ ƘŜ ƘŀŘƴΩǘ ǿǊƛǘǘŜƴ ǇƻŜǘǊȅ ŦƻǊ Ƴŀƴȅ ȅŜŀǊǎΧΦǎƛƴŎŜ ƘŜ ƭŜŦǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ IŜ ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘ ƘŜ ǿƻǳƭŘ Ƨƻt down a 
few ideas on his cell-phone and by the time he had finished he had crafted a poem he was rightly proud of. This was then presented at 
ǘƘŜ ŎŀƳǇ ŎƻƴŎŜǊǘ ŀƴŘ ΧΦƻƻǇǎΧΦΦ it has now found its way into the school newsletter! 
 

A moment of time alone I was 

Sitting amongst the swaying trees 

Sandflies circling and busy bees 

Beech trees rising to the sky 

People muttering as tramping by 
Bellbirds chiming a peaceful song 

Shame I didn't stay for long 

Fantails sailing through the air 

Paradise is here for us all to share 

An area of beauty around the lake 

I promise to come back 

for a longer break 

 
Whilst heading to the jetty one night for a swim, there was a young overseas tourist sitting on the lake end enjoying the serenity of Lake 
Rotoiti (and then this school group arrived!). We noticed he was sketching Mt Robert and the lake. He was just using a sketching pencil 
and using it in a variety of ways for maximum drawing effect, such as shading. Many of the children were fascinated and later on at the 
camp tried to replicate his efforts. Example below by Ty Bennett in Room 3. 
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INVITATION TO ALL 
Nathan Mikaere Wallis ð Mƅori achievement 

A few weeks ago 3 of our staff were lucky enough to attend a course where Nathan Mikaere Wallis spoke about brain development  

and Mƅori achievement.  Nathan is a highly respected speaker who has a background in both Primary and Early Education teaching 

as well as neuroscience.   

The session was hugely informative and very interesting with amazing ideas to increase the learning for all students both at school 

and at home therefore we would like to present some of it back to our school community so...  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YOU ARE INVITED TO A KOMITI MÃORI MEETING 
Wednesday 6th April, 7pm in the School Staffroom 

 
TOPIC:  Nathan Mikaere Wallis ð Brain Development & Mãori Achievement  

 
We will be discussing our Rich Topic for next term ôThe Seaõ, as well as Te Reo and Tikanga M«ori. 

 
We would love to hear your ideas about these topics. 

We will also be discussing progress in 2015 and would then like to set some goals in Te Reo and Tikanga Mãori for 2016 
 

You DO NOT need to be a member of Komiti Mãori to attend.  
 

Please let the office know if you can attend ð we would love to see you there. 
 

 

MINIBALL 

All registrations should be in.  If not, please contact 
the office immediately. 

 

 

JOB VACANCY  
Two permanent part-time office support positions. 
Both positions being - 22½ hours per fortnight. 
 
Seeking vibrant, highly motivated office support 
people with outstanding PR skills. 
Incumbents applying. 
 
Applications close 11:00am Monday 11th April 
2016. 
Please send letter of application and CV to Tim 
Brenton, Principal, Richmond School, 14 Cambridge 
Street, Richmond, Nelson.                           
Phone (03) 544 8959, e-mail 
principal@richmondprimary.school.nz 
More information available from the same ς Tim 
Brenton (Principal). 

 
 

HALL COMMITTEE 
We would like to form a hall committee to oversee the use of 
the Richmond School Hall.  
 
If you would consider being part of this group please inform 
Tim Brenton of your interest. 
 
Many thanks. 
 

NETBALL 
Registrations for netball close tomorrow. 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ ŀƭǊŜŀŘȅ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǿƛǎƘ ǘƻ Řƻ ǎƻΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ 
contact the office immediately.  There are teams for all ages 

All netball is played at the Saxton Courts 

The SCHOOL POOL will be CLOSING for 

the season on Friday April 1st .  Please 

return all keys to the school office as 

soon as possible. 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
Individual and Class photos will be taken on Thursday 14th 

April. 
If you would like a family photo taken, they will be taken 

in Room 15 before school, starting at 8.15am.   
 

Please return this slip if you require a family photo. 
 
 

FAMILY NAME: _________________________________ 
 

CLASS/ES: _______________________ 
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JUNIOR RUGBY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME 

APRIL 2016 SCHOOL HOLIDAY DATES:  

Tuesday 19th April for Under 7 year olds. 

Wednesday 20th & Thursday 21st April for 7-10 

year olds 

Friday 22nd April for 11-14 year olds. 

Each day is 9am-3pm. 

Venue is Nayland College, in front of the gym. 

Cost is $35 for one day/$60 for two days. 

Register now: 

http://sporty.co.nz/viewform/16850 

 

Largest Group Poi Spinning 
World Record Attempt  

Wednesday 13th April 2016 
Victory Park Toi Toi Street Nelson  

Come and be part of history - World Record 

Attempt - Poi Spinning on Victory Square on 

Wednesday,  

13 April, hosted by Victory Community Centre 

Registrations from 3.30 pm, Record Attempt at 

5pm 

Free family event, Koha appreciated 

Bring your own poi or you can purchase for $2.00 

Food and drink will be available  

To break the record we need 250 plus people 

spinning one poi for two minutes. 

 You can pre register your team by emailing 

vccevent@victory.school.nz or turn up at 3.30 pm 

on the day. 

We look forward to welcoming individuals and 

groups from all areas of the Nelson Community to 

make this event a success.  
For further information please phone 03 546 8389 
 or email vccreception@victory.school.nz 
 

Do you have a child diagnosed with ADHD? 
Do you have experience to share with other parents? 

Do you need the support of another parent? 
Could you use more information & resources? 

 
To join an ADHD Support Group 
¶ A monthly get-together with a friendly group 

¶ Share advice, provide support and learn from 
one another on the challenges faced by 

families who experience ADHD 

¶  A chance to share information, ask questions 
and gain tips from other parents  

¶ Share morning tea with other parents and 
have time to chat 

¶ Share resources 

¶ Hear how Parent to Parent can help 

 
Wednesday 06 April    9.30am ς 11.30am 

Richmond Library 
Constance Barnicoat Room 

- Located on the ground floor near the Queen Street entrance. 
YOUR HOSTS: 

Nicola Rae ς Parent to Parent 
Chris Hickson ς CAMHS Community Liaison 

 
Enquiries/RSVP: Nicola 03 544 2502 or Chris 03 546 1221 

nelson@parent2parent.org.nz or  chris.hickson@nmhs.govt.nz 
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At last, holiday care for your pre-
schooler! Holiday programme for 3-4 year 

olds.  18 ς 28 April 2016, 8.30am ς 
2.30pm. Hira, Nelson, Stoke, Richmond 

and Motueka venues.  See 
www.ntk.org.nz for details. 
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